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Matching Stories | Webinar 
Series | June 18 @ 9PM (EST) 

 

We are excited to announce the first part 

of a new webinar series—Matching 

Stories! 

 

We will be interviewing a couple live 

about their experience in the matching 

process and how their Blessing has 

unfolded. 

 

Sign up! > 

 



 

 

 

 

 

International Parents Matching 
Convocation in Asia | June 20–
21 

 

If you have a profile on the matching 

website Blessing4U.org, we want to 

extend an invitation to participate and 

have your profile presented at the 

upcoming Virtual Parents Matching 

Convocation hosted by BFD Asia. 

 

Learn more > 

 

 

   

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


